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NOTICE TO MARINERS 

FIRTH OF FORTH 
 

 

GRANGE DOCK 

 

GANTRY CRANE 4 - BOOM WORKS  

 

 

Gantry Crane 4 (GC4) will undergo a period of essential maintenance works which will 

require the crane boom to remain in the lowered position for a period of up to 3 days, these 

works will commence on Tuesday 02nd March 2021. 

 

During this period the gantry crane will remain between bollard 7 and bollard 8 on West 

Berth and be unable to lift its boom and will at times have the crane wires hanging down 

from the boom to the waterline.  GC5 will not be in use during this time and will be stored in 

last box mark position until works are complete. 

 

Container operations will continue during this period using GC6.  

 

All vessels will berth east of ballad 9. Unless specifically pre-planned otherwise. 

 

Controlled communications via FTNS will ensure that personnel are clear of the crane for 

vessel movements within its vicinity. 

 

Pilots / Masters are to dynamically assess conditions on the day and raise alternative tug 

and/or layby options with FTNS as appropriate. 

 

 

Status of previously published notices: 

 

Nos 10, 24 and 45 of 2019 remain in force     

Nos 04, 07, 21, 23, 35, 51 and 64 of 2020 remain in force 

Nos 06 and 07 of 2021 remains in force 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A NICHOLSON 

Senior Harbour Master  

 

 

 



 


